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MEETING OF 1-17-2018
PRESENT:  Gianna Muscari – Director, Sara Knickerbocker, Richard Bell

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
EASTER EGG HUNT: The Rec Easter Egg Hunt will be planned for March 24th indoors, at Town Hall. If the weather is warm, it will be held outside at Town Hall
SKATE PARK – FIELD HOCKEY: Ms. Knickerbocker has suggested the clean-up of the skate park to be used for organized Field Hockey. She will be evaluating the surface of the park to determine if it is in good enough condition to play on and also will evaluate the clean-up needed. If clean-up is minimal (weeds, brush, etc.), she would like to start games in May.
MISCELLANEOUS 
VALENTINE'S DAY CRAFTS: Ms. Muscari suggested planning a Valentine's Craft Night for Monday, February 12th as part of a "Winter Program". It will be held in the gym, unless the new Community Room is ready.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

